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RIVER DELL HIGH SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE 

October 25, 2023 

 

Dear 8th Grade Families, 

River Dell High School is excited to host an Open House for 8th grade families on Thursday, November 30th from 6:00pm 

to 8:00pm.  The evening will be informal and an opportunity for families to meet building administration and receive a 

tour of the school from current high school students.  

Feel free to arrive anytime between 6:00pm-8:00pm through the main entrance in the oval.  You will be greeted by a 

student tour guide who will show you what it is like to be a High School Hawk! We ask that all students attending are 

joined by a parent/guardian or responsible adult.  

Administration will be at the main entrance and in the “Y” to answer any questions you may have about River Dell High 

School and the experiences we provide our students. 

Click the video below to see a sneak peek of RDHS 

 

In addition to this Open House, we will have an 8th Grade Parent Night in the late winter to share more details on course 

offerings and scheduling.  That date will be share with you in the upcoming months. 

 

We look forward to providing families with these experiences.  See you on November 30th. 

Thank you and Go Hawks! 

 

 

Brian Pepe 

Principal 
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